
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 174 of 2023 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89  

  

 

25 September 2023 

 

 

Filming at Mgarr Marina, Gozo - The Power Couple 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies all mariners and the general 

public that filming activities will take place on land at Mġarr Marina, Gozo. 

 

The filming will commence on Friday 29th September 2023 and will be completed on 

Monday 2nd October 2023 

 

Due to such filming, the slipway shown by a red circle on the attached chart and centred 

on the below position, will not be accessable during the mentioned period: 

 

LATITUDE (N)    LONGITUDE (E)  

  36° 01’.632    014° 18’.110 

 

If the use of a slipway is required mariners are to use one of the other slipways within 

Mgarr Harbour 

 

Mariners and the general public are to note the above and co-operate with the filming 

crew on site. 

 

Mariners are also to comply with any instructions given on VHF channel 10 by Mgarr LPS 

and any enforcement personnel on site. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 211 

 

 




